Aerospace themed holiday card contest

The AIAA Greater Huntsville Section sponsored an aerospace themed holiday card contest on
social media in December. We received nine submissions. Submissions were posted on
Facebook and those receiving the most “likes” by December 28 received gift card awards.
Submissions with the most votes at the time of contest closure are highlighted below.
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3 place submission from Matthew Hitt

4 place submission from Jason Pullias



